
Learning Focus
As we approach the next half term, we thought you’d like to know what

exciting geography topics the children will be diving into.
In Nursery, little explorers will focus on maps, using their imagination in

small world play to create their own. They'll share stories about places
they've been and use positional language like “forwards” and

“backwards” to describe their adventures.
Reception will embark on a journey around the globe, comparing

different environments, inspired by their books and own experiences.
Year 1 will explore China, uncovering the similarities and differences

with the UK thinking about the human and physical features.
In Year 2, pupils will ponder the question: would you prefer to live in a
hot or cold country? They'll learn that temperatures increase closer to

the equator and that colder countries are further away from it. 
Year 3/4 will investigate where our food comes from, discovering how

climate zones affect where the food is grown and how this means it needs
to be imported.

Lastly, Year 5/6 will brainstorm ways to make our local area greener
conducting their own research and campaigning for change

Dates

Wednesday 23rd April - Return to school
Wednesday 23  April - KS2 parents evening 2 - 5:30rd

Thursday 24  April - EYFS and KS1 parents evening 2 - 5:30th

Friday 2  May - 1H class assemblynd

Monday 12  - 15  May - Y6 SATsth th

Number Smart William LF RG

Self Smart Reggie S 5/6C

Art Smart
Chester P Nursery

Roman R 1LMc

Body Smart Andrei M 4R

Nature Smart Amber DH 3/4M

People Smart Joy N 5M

Word Smart Alexander A 1W

Smart Learner Horia P 6F

Class Percentage

RD 95%

2LMc 98%

4R 92%

5M 92%

 We would like to extend a heartfelt Eid Mubarak to our
Muslim families celebrating Eid. We hope this time
brings you joy, peace, and cherished moments with

loved ones.
In exciting news, we are thrilled to announce that Mrs

Lindsay and the arts team have secured the coveted gold
award for our exceptional work in the arts! This

fabulous achievement reflects our commitment to
fostering creativity and appreciation for the arts within

our school. A massive congratulations to everyone
involved—you’ve made us all proud!

Dinner Menu
When we are back it will be: week 1

www.williamstockton.com            William Stockton Primary School                 4  April  2025th

 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Miran G 1H  who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Good luck to Mrs Doyle, who is

starting her maternity leave today.

We wish her well and cannot wait to

hear her lovely news.  Miss Salmon

is joining us after Easter and will be

taking over as class teacher. 

Congratulations to Mrs

Lindsay and the Art Team.  

They achieved an award

in getting Artsmark Gold

for our work on the arts!
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